
Have you been 
affected by 
ACBF/Youpla 
going broke? 

Did you pay for a Youpla or ACBF funeral fund on or after 
1 August 2015? If you did, you might be able to get a 
payment that could help with Sorry Business through the 
Youpla Support Program.  

Most eligible people have got their payment now, but 
there are still a few former Youpla/ACBF members we 
haven’t spoken to yet. If you think this could be you, 
call Services Australia on 1800 136 380 or visit your 
local Service Centre.

The Youpla Support Program is open until 30 June 2026.
To learn more, go to niaa.gov.au/youpla or call Services Australia 
on 1800 136 380.


